
Two RescueRunner systems ordered by
Redningsselskapet in Norway
Redningsselskapet is expanding its lifesaving fleet with a new order for two additional
RescueRunner systems.

Redningsselskapet in Norway has placed an order for two additional RescueRunner systems to
further strengthen its rescue fleet.

The RescueRunner system is a highly flexible and efficient boat system designed to operate in
shallow and inaccessible waters where larger vessels cannot reach. With its exceptional
buoyancy and stability, the RescueRunner is the perfect complement to integrate with larger
mother vessels.

“We are very grateful for our strengthened collaboration with Redningsselskapet. We are
confident that the two new RescueRunner systems will be a valuable asset in their lifesaving
operations at sea,” says Lukas Brehm, Vice President at Safe at Sea.

The RescueRunner systems will be delivered during Q1 2026.

The order value is approximately SEK 1,240,000.
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Safe at Sea AB manufactures and sells a unique rescue boat, the RescueRunner, the
most efficient system in the world to bring people in distress out of the water. Safe at
Sea AB also is the owner of Safe at Sea Management AB. Safe at Sea AB is listed
on Spotlight Stock Market.  


